
Parish and School 

Staff�

�

Pastor�

Rev. Gary T. Villanueva�

�

Deacons�

Deacon Andy Espinosa         �

Deacon Robert Villanueva�

�

Parish Accountant�

Diane Alexander�

�

Parish Admin. Assistant     

Leah Flores�

�

Parish Youth  Ministry 

Coordinator/Admin. Asst.�

Sr. Emily Bautista, MCST�

�

Parish School of Religion�

Coordinator:�

Sr. Luzviminda Domingo, 

MCST �

�

Director of Music Ministry                       

Rebecca Yoder�

�

Parish Council Chair                   

Benny Ramos�

�

Fr. Dewan Hall Coordinator                        

TBA  �

�

School Principal                     

Christine Patton�

�

School E/F Coordinator                  

Lera Rickling �

�

School Admin. Assistant             

Marie Norment�

�

Plant Manager�

Carlos Brown�Bey�

MASS SCHEDULE�

 

Saturday Vigil�

5:00 p. m. �

Sunday �

8:00 & 10:00 a.m., 12:00 p.m.�

�

First Saturday�

Tagalog (Filipino)�

7:00 p. m.�

�

Weekdays �

Monday�Friday�

8:15 a.m.�

Saturdays�

9:00 a.m.�

�

Mass and Novena�

Our Lady of Perpetual Help�

Wednesdays�

7:00 p.m.�

�

First Friday �

8:15 a.m. �

and 7:00 p.m.�

 

Adoration �

Wednesdays  �

6:00�6:45 p.m.�

First Friday�

9:00 a.m.�6:45 p.m.�

Third Saturday of the Month�

6:30�8:30 p.m. �

�

Confessions�

Saturdays �

3:30�4:30 p.m. or by 

appointment�

�

Rosary�

Monday�Friday �

7:25 a.m.�

_____________________�

Coffee Socials�

First Sunday after all Masses �

(Sept. to June)�

BAPTISMS�

�

Please call the Parish Office for 

information and to schedule 

Baptism Preparation Class.�

�

BAPTISM AND SACRAMENTAL 

PREPARATION FOR OLDER 

CHILDREN�

Please contact the Parish School of 

Religion, Sr. Luzviminda Domingo, 

MCST at 301�567�6113.�

�

MATRIMONY�

Please contact the Parish Office at 

least six months prior to a proposed 

wedding date to speak with a priest. 

Reservation of the church is 

required before other preparations 

such as receptions are made.�

�

ANOINTING OF THE SICK/

COMMUNION TO THE SICK 

AND HOMEBOUND�

Please contact the Parish Office�

 

Parish Office 

 

Phone: 301�567�5506�

Fax: 301�567�6546�

Email: �

stcolumbachurch@verizon.net�

Parish Website: �

www.stcolumbacatholic.net�

�

Parish School of Religion  �

Phone: 301�567�6113 �

Fax: 301�567�3188�

Email: 

st.columbapsr@gmail.com �

�

School�

Phone: 301�567�6212 �

Fax: 301�567�6907�

Email: �

schooloffice@stccatholic.org�

School Website: �

 http://www.stccatholic.org�

St. Columba Catholic Church 

A Community of Faith, 

Love and Service 

7800 Livingston Road 

Oxon Hill, Maryland 20745 
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REFLECTIONS 

TWELFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

St. Columba Catholic Church    |    Oxon Hill, Maryland 

PRAY FOR OUR MILITARY INCLUDING:�

�

Especially Tiffany Williams; Peter John Ifurung; PFC Mark J. 

Venancio; Andrew Alexander; Lt. Victor Barba; 1st Lt Peter 

Agboli; Krystol Dudly; Christian Samoy; Derrell Thomas  Jahaira 

Best; Kevin Myers; Delange Monks, Marquette Young.�

There are many things of which we can be afraid: being 

rebuked, rejection, anger, being challenged, having to defend 

ourselves, standing alone, insecurity, failure, and even death. 

For some, identifying and overcoming their fears is a daunting 

task. Regardless of how much they may want to break the cycle 

of fear, they find that they remain close friends with old and 

dysfunctional behavioral habits and norms. Maybe what they 

really fear is change. There are many who gravitate to the 

familiar and comfortable, and find safety and security in doing 

so, even if they remain mired in mediocrity. Human beings 

have to learn that there is life beyond the “what has always 

been” and that happiness and depth are possible when old 

structures and systems have to be left behind.�

�

Can you leave the near and dear, the comfortable and familiar, 

the safe and secure, and discover new opportunities? The shear 

thought of doing so can bring on feelings of apprehension, 

intense anger, resentment, defensiveness, reluctance, resistance, 

and even apathy. If we have to be responsible for making the 

change, cowardice can creep in. If someone else is to blame for 

making the change, any number of possible negative reactions 

are possible. In the end, only one thing is required and that is 

God. If I can rely on and deepen my relationship with God, 

especially in the Eucharist along with a community of 

believers, then little else is of great concern. We have to figure 

out what is really important. It is not always what we think.�

�

The Gospel calls us to stretch ourselves and try new things, not 

to remain stuck and stagnant in familiar ways. We are asked to 

live life more deliberately, radically, and intentionally. We are 

asked to leave the familiar behind and learn to live with 

changing, and often limiting, human structures. We cannot get 

too caught up in the physical, ideological, or structural systems 

we are used to. The Holy Spirit always leads and guides us. If 

we trust this, we will find ourselves doing things we never 

thought we could do. Always seek the path to joy and love. 

They keep us from falling victim to our fears and from seeking 

the nostalgic crutches we think we need to achieve a sense of 

well�being and happiness.�

 Our Sick and Suffering�

Especially    Ruben & Rose Curameng, Greg Mathis (01Mar20). 

Marian Flores, Gloria King, Eleanor Wachowski, Cynthia Flores, 

Nancy Wooster, Verena McKenzie (15Mar20). Rachel Fisher, Tess 

Samoy, Lamar Johnson, Ellamae Hulsey, Kobi King, Jeanne Pike, 

Cathy McGarrigan, Ellen Palugod, Rey & Carol Robles, Lorna 

Venus, James Proctor (17May20).�

�

Our Beloved Dead�

�

Especially    Virginia Ricablanca, Milagros Urcia, Shirley Bautista, 

Rex Mendoza, Deogracias Guanco, James Proctor, James Duckett, 

Orly Lagman.�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

“Are not two sparrows sold for a small coin? Yet not 

one of them falls to the ground without your Father's 

knowledge. Even all the hairs of your head are 

counted. So do not be afraid; you are worth more than 

many sparrows.” � Mt 10:29�31�

Sunday: � Jer 20:10�13/Ps 69:8�10, 14, 17, 33�35�

� [14c]/Rom 5:12�15/Mt 10:26�33�

Monday: � 2 Kgs 17:5�8, 13�15a, 18/Ps 60:3, 4�5, 12�13 

� [7b]/Mt 7:1�5�

Tuesday: � 2 Kgs 19:9b�11, 14�21, 31�35a, 36/�

� Ps 48:2�3ab, 3cd�4, 10�11 [cf. 9d]/Mt 7:6, 12�14�

Wednesday: � Vigil: Jer 1:4�10/Ps 71:1�2, 3�4, 5�6, 15, 17 

� [6b]/1 Pt 1:8�12/Lk 1:5�17. Day: Is 49:1�6/�

� Ps 139:1�3, 13�14, 14�15 [14a]/Acts 13:22�26/�

� Lk 1:57�66, 80�

Thursday: � 2 Kgs 24:8�17/Ps 79:1b�2, 3�5, 8, 9 [9]/�

� Mt 7:21�29�

Friday: �2 Kgs 25:1�12/Ps 137:1�2, 3, 4�5, 6 [6ab]/�

� Mt 8:1�4�

Saturday: � Lam 2:2, 10�14, 18�19/Ps 74:1b�2, 3�5, 6�7, ��

� 20�21 [19b]/Mt 8:5�17�

Next Sunday: � 2 Kgs 4:8�11, 14�16a/Ps 89:2�3, 16�17, 18�19 

� [2a]/Rom 6:3�4, 8�11/Mt 10:37�42�

READINGS FOR THE WEEK OF  

JUNE 21, 2020 

Monday, June 22�

8:15 a.m.  St. Columba Parishioners�

Tuesday, June 23�

8:15 a.m.  +Roy DeMesme�

Wednesday, June 24�

8:15 a.m.  +Charles LoMedico�

7:00 p.m.  St. Columba Parishioners�

Thursday, June 25�

8:15 a.m.  +Orly Lagman�

Friday, June 26�

8:15 a.m.  +Celso Antonio�

Saturday, June 27�

9:00 a.m.  +Julie Diamante�

5:00 p.m.  +Peter & Angelina Marino�

Sunday, June 28�

8:00 a.m.  St. Columba Parishioners�

10:00 a.m.  +Chalie LoMedico�

12:00 p.m.  Bruce & Rosebelle Enario�



Dear St. Columba families,�

�

Interested is sending your children to St.Columba School? �

Enrollment now open for the 2020�21 school year for grades Prek 

4 and grades K � 8.�

�

For more information go to�www.stccatholic.org. or call the 

school at 301�567�6212�

�

Come in for a tour and see what we are all about, contact our 

enrollment director.�

Mrs. Lera Rickling at 301�567�6212,ext.2 

or�ricklingl@stccatholic.org�to make an appointment.�

�

Peace and blessings,�

�

Mrs. Christine Patton�

Interim Principal�

St. Columba School�

…...Faith. Academics. Service. 

VOCATIONS CORNER�

�

Please continue to pray for our fellow parishioner who 

is aspiring for Holy Orders.�

�

Seminarian Chukwuma Collins Odigwe is currently 

studying Theology in Saint John Paul II Seminary, 

Washington, D. C.�

�

Let us continue to pray for more vocations to the 

priesthood, the permanent diaconate and the religious 

life.� If you know of anyone who feels such a calling, 

please give them encouragement and advise them �to 

speak with Father Gary or any of the MCST sisters.�

School News, evangelization and Christian formation 
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FOOD DONATIONS FOR THE 

POOR�

�

Please  leave your donation in the blue 

plastic bin in the narthex. Non�perishable 

foods only. Please check the expiration 

date. Items needed are: pasta, peanut butter, jelly, 

cereal, vegetables, canned meat, and canned fruit. The 

Oxon Hill Food Pantry also needs several volunteers. 

Please call Frieda Edwards at 301�894�8374. Thank 

you!�

�

THE SIGN OF PEACE�

Question:�

Why do Catholics give the sign of peace to one another at 

Mass?�

Answer:�

The sign of peace is a part of the Mass that takes place 

immediately after we offer the Lord’s Prayer. Inspired by the 

Jesus’ words to his first followers, we stand together in a spirit 

of communion to pray as Jesus taught us: “Our Father who art 

in heaven…” In this prayer, we call for the coming of God’s 

kingdom in all its fullness and ask that God provides for our 

needs � “Give us, this day, our daily bread” � to forgive our 

sins and to bring us to the joy of heaven.�

It is almost natural, then, that the rite of peace would follow. 

As the celebrant prays that Christ’s peace will fill our hearts, 

our communities, the Church, and the whole world, we extend 

to those around us a sign of peace (usually a hug or a 

handshake) as a symbol of the communion that we experience 

now and will experience forever in the fullness of the reign of 

God.�

We are also reminded of Jesus’ teachings that if we are at 

prayer and remember that a brother or sister is holding 

something against us, then we are to go and seek 

reconciliation with them before we continue our prayer (see 

Matthew 5:23). And so, the sign of peace also reminds us of 

the need to truly be in communion � united in love and peace 

� with God and one another before we approach the altar to 

receive the Eucharist.�

So, the next time you’re at Mass and the time comes for the 

sign of peace, remember that this is a moment to celebrate the 

gift of Christ’s peace that each of us has received from God 

and to pass that peace along to those around us. We need this 

moment to practice, because this is also the same peace of 

Christ that we are instructed to carry out into the world at the 

end of Mass when the priest or deacon says to us, “Go, in 

peace, glorifying the Lord by your life.”�

CELEBRATING SPECIAL 

WEDDING 

ANNIVERSARIES: 2020 

JUBILARIAN MASS  �

�

Are you celebrating a special 

wedding anniversary? Each 

year the Archdiocese of 

Washington honors couples married 25, 30, 35, 

40, 45, 50, and 51+ years at the annual 

Jubilarian Mass, held Sunday, November 22, 

2020 at 2:00pm at the Basilica of the National 

Shrine of the Immaculate Conception. For more 

information or to register for the Mass, please 

call your parish office. The deadline to register 

is September 30.  �



St. Columba Catholic Church    |    Oxon Hill, Maryland 

PRAYER LIST: Names for the Prayer List 

should be written either in a note or sent 

electronically. The name will be added to the next 

bulletin listing in the order it is received and will 

remain for one month and then removed. To place 

a name back on the list, please resubmit the name. Thank you!�

�

CERTIFICATES: When requesting Certificates (e.g. baptisms, 

confirmations) or permission letters to be a godparent, please call 

or email the Parish Office with required information at least 10 

business days in advance. �

�

IMPORTANT REMINDER:  It is necessary to use donation 

envelopes so that the parish office can track your attendance, allow 

the parish office to keep track of your donations for year�end 

statement of your donations, and for not using the envelopes you 

will be marked inactive. If you are moving or have a change of 

address or if there is an addition of a family member, please 

notify the parish office.�

�

BAPTISMAL INFORMATION CLASS: In The Archdiocese of 

Washington, parents who wish to have their son/daughter baptized 

must attend this information session. The session is “user�

friendly”, informative (learn about raising you child Catholic), 

social (get to meet other parents) and fun! To attend, please 

contact or email the Parish Office. NO WALK�INS. Only the 

parents are required to attend, but Godparents are welcome.�

�

Monday�Friday �

   9:00 a.m.� 4:00 p.m. �

Lunch Time �

  12:30 � 1:30 p.m.�

�

A REQUEST FROM OUR MONEY COUNTERS Please mark 

the amount  of your contribution on the envelopes and make sure 

that your check is sign, placed in the Sunday collection basket. It 

will save our hard�working crew of volunteer Money Counters a 

lot of time! Thanks for your help!�

�

DO YOU NEED TO REGISTER?�

�

�� just married? Even if you grew up in St. Columba Parish, you  �

      (as an adult) need to register independent from your parents.�

�� new to the parish?�

�� moving back? attending Mass but have never officially     �

        registered?�

�

Whatever your reason, formally registering and becoming an active 

member is an important, tangible way to show your affiliation to 

the parish.���

�

Registered active/contributing members receive envelop with your 

own number, are eligible for sponsor/godparent validation, and are 

eligible to rent parish.�

�

EASY OPTIONS TO REGISTER�

�� Pick up a registration after Mass at the Narthex or ask one of 

our ushers.�

�� Pick up a registration form in our Parish Office located across 

the parking lot.�

�� Call the parish office at 301�567�5506 to receive the form in 

the mail.�

�

Completed forms may be returned to the parish office, by mail or 

give it to one of our ushers after Mass. After you register, you will 

receive parish mailings and church offertory envelopes.�

�

Please also notify the office to update your information for any of 

the following reasons: to advise of a change of address, phone 

number, update email or to advise when leaving the parish �

Please call the Parish 

Office at  

301-567-5506. 

Administrations, stewardship and service 

COLLECTIONS�

�

SUNDAY OFFERING �

� Month of May 2020� � $20, 409.00�

� � �

COMPARISON �

� Month of May 2019� � $37,501.00�

� � �

�

YEAR�TO�DATE�

� 2020� � � � $395,195�

� 2019� � � � $468,617�

�

THANK YOU FOR SUPPORTING YOUR 

PARISH�

PARISH CAPITAL CAMPAIGN�

�

If you already pledged and opted for electronic bank or 

credit card withdrawals. Please set�up your account 

through Parish Giving. Go to 

www.stcolumbcatholic.net and click the Parish Giving 

link. If you need help, please call the parish office at 

301�567�5506.  Thank you for your support. �

�

CAPITAL CAMPAIGN STATUS�

�

Total Amount Goal:� $860,000�

�

Amount collected through �

March 2020:� � $441,183.00�

PLEASE CONSIDER ONLINE GIVING 

OR MAIL YOUR DONATION�

Our parish is grateful for your continued support. 

Thank you!�
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